
City of Bennington 
January 2022 Newsletter 

Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year! 

It is time again to think about 2022 animal tags. They will be 
$3.00 as usual and need to be purchased by March 1st in order 
to avoid a dollar per week fine. Both cats and dogs must be 
tagged in the city. Any animal not tagged is considered a 
stray. 

The annual vet clinic will be held at the city shop on Saturday, 
February 12th from 10:00 am to 12:00 noon. Please bring 
checks or cash in the correct amount for services. They are 
listed below. Checks for tags must be written to the City of 
Bennington and for vet services to Sunflower Veterinary. We 
will be doing it the same as last year. One person with their 
pets at a time in the shop. If you have more than one pet and 
need help to take care of them, you may bring a person with 
you. Thank you!!! 
Rabies- $26.00 Parvo- $22.00 Distemper-$24.00 FBRCP-$24.00 


